
NHS STAFF APPRECIATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
HOLIDAY COOKIES  

 Friday Dec. 8th!!! 

Bake a couple dozen cookies to add to a bounty of cookies to be split among the 
fabulous North Hampton School teachers and staff this holiday season.  It is the 
perfect way to show your family’s appreciation and to help ensure that each and 

every member of the staff receives a gift.

Bring 2 dozen or more homemade cookies to the cafeteria on Friday, December 8th 
by 9:00 am.  You can bring them in yourself or send them in with your child.  We will 
have “elves” posted by each door to collect the cookies from the kids.  If possible, send 
your cookies in a disposable container.  We will be repacking them in containers for each 
staff member.  In case of a snow day on the 8th, the alternate cookie day will be 
Monday, December 11th.

Have your family write a personal note on the tag below. Sign the tag, cut it out and 
send it in with your cookies.  We will display the tags in a giant holiday card in the 
faculty room.  The teachers and staff LOVE to read these sentiments.

THANK YOU VERY MUCH for taking the time to participate in this annual display of holiday 
cheer!  Please send me an email if you have any questions:

Kiska Alexandropoulos  5alexboys@comcast.net

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear NHS Teachers & Staff:

Happy Holidays!  From: 

mailto:5alexboys@comcast.net

